
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Ravensbury Community School  

We create. We explore. We care. We soar. 

 

 

 

 

 

www.ravensbury.manchester.sch.uk  

@RavensburyComm1 Twitter, Search Ravensbury Community School on Facebook pages 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary! 

Thursday 4th March 2021 

World Book Day 
All children will receive a complimentary £1.00 gift token. They can swap it  

for one of the TWELVE World Book Day books or they can use the book token  

to get £1 off any full price book instead.  We are still intending to celebrate in true 

Ravensbury style by asking the children to dress up as their favourite book character 

(whether they are at home or in school). 

 

School closes for half term on Friday 12th February and will reopen on Tuesday 23rd February, 

for children who are currently in school.  School will remain closed to most pupils until at 

least the 8th March. This will be reviewed by the government nearer the time.  

 

 

 

Congratulations and a huge well done to everyone. We 

are so proud of all of you for the dedication and 

perseverance you have shown towards learning during 

lockdown. 

Thank you to all of our parents and carers for the support they have given to their children 

over this half term. We know it hasn’t been easy but you are all doing a great job. Don’t 

forget to have a look on the school website, twitter and Facebook pages to see all the 

amazing learning our children have been doing. 

Parents evening will be in the week beginning 22nd March 

Parents' evenings are important events which allow parents and carers to 

discuss their child's strengths and areas for development, share concerns, 

and take an active part in their education.  We will only be able to run 

virtual parents evening at this time, so they will be taking place over the 

phone 

 

 

These continue to be strange and uncertain times for all of us but remember we are always 

here for all of our families. Staff will not be uploading any work for children to complete over 

half term so take a well-earned rest over the holiday and we’ll be back refreshed and ready to 

learn after half term. 
Take care and stay safe Mrs Hughes 

http://www.ravensbury.manchester.sch.uk/


  

 

  

 

Jarmany, LA 

Governor, will be 

at the family 

parents evening 

on Wednesday 

21st November  

A poem especially written for all of our families by Miss Fish 

 

 


